
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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JUNE 2025

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
9TH-13TH JUNE – HEALTHY EATING WEEK

W/C 9TH JUNE – WE WILL BE HOLDING STAY AND PLAY SESSIONS 
WITHIN THE NURSERY FOR FATHER’S DAY

More information with dates for your Child’s room will follow

FRIDAY 13TH JUNE – WE WILL HOLD A TEA PARTY FOR THE KINGS 
OFFICIAL BIRTHDAY

Wear red, white and blue

30TH JUNE – 13TH JULY – WIMBLEDON
We will be practicing our bat and ball skills

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
Thank you to everyone who attended Parents' Evening—it was lovely to see 
you all and have the opportunity to speak with everyone individually.
 
Across the nursery, the children really engaged in World Bee Day. It was 
wonderful to see them all taking part, dressed as little bumblebees and in 
yellow and black to celebrate. We learnt so many interesting facts about bees 
and used these throughout the day during various activities. The children even 
got to try some real honey after learning how bees make it—it was delicious!

Little Lambs have been enjoying books about animals, showing a particular 
interest in That’s Not My Lion. The children took part in lots of sensory activities 
relating to animals, including animal stomping in paint, creating a big jungle 
scene where animals were hiding, making nature pictures, reading stories, and 
singing songs. The Lambs have done brilliantly repeating the names of 
animals and the sounds they make. We’ve also made the most of the sunny 
weather with plenty of ice and water play outdoors.
 
Ducklings have been showing a real interest in the story of The Three Little 
Pigs. The children have been re-enacting the story both indoors and outdoors 
and used story maps around the garden. We had lots of fun making the pigs’ 
houses, using our senses to explore the different materials. The children were 
excited to build a large den outside to hide from the Big Bad Wolf, using fabrics 
and materials to create their very own house.
 
Farmers have been exploring the story of Supertato as part of their focus on 
healthy eating. They’ve also been learning about 3D shapes, which the 
children have shown great interest in. Using connecting pipes, crates, and 
drainpipes, the children worked together to build different 3D shapes. We are 
also in the process of creating a magical enchanted forest story area amongst 
the trees, as storytime outdoors has become a big favourite with the Farmers.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT …
We will be continuing our storytime sessions and developing a dedicated 
outdoor story area to support the children’s love of books and imaginative play.


